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The Shed will Officially Reopen on Monday the 18th of 

October 

 
Dear All, 
 
We are pleased to advise that The Shed will reopen on the 18th October to 
all members. 
 
We are looking forward to catching up and enjoying your company. 
 
The period from 11th-15th October is dedicated to a Clean Up and Clean 
Out program with no personal activities being undertaken.  
 
The committee, coordinators and some of their team members are putting in 
a terrific effort to prepare our Shed for the reopening and to undertake the 
infrastructure and maintenance activities planned.  
 
If you are able and willing to participate in our Clean Up and Clear Up then 
please register in the normal Eventbrite way at  
 
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/the-shed-clean-up-and-clear-out-tickets-
183190075447  
 
We really need as much help as we can to make our Shed a place to be 
really proud of.  

https://kushed.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=de37976e53800c64f9d9628b6&id=0931c8e222&e=01fd372d28
https://kushed.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=de37976e53800c64f9d9628b6&id=0931c8e222&e=01fd372d28


 
Your committee and coordinators have been very active during lockdown 
organising our activities going forward despite not being able to attend The 
Shed or meet. 
 
We will have some great new things for you.   

• The router table is being upgraded to allow height adjustment and 
insertion of router bits above the table.  

• Mark Champion and his team are installing high volume air extraction 
systems in the wood workshop area and a fume extraction system in 
the welding area. These were funded by grants. 

• A new dust extraction system is being deployed for the wood turning 
area. 

• The Shed will be very clean with our air quality being well managed 
and monitored. 

• The milling machine is being upgraded with a new lubrication system 
and a new set of bits (very sharp). 

• The sanding machines will be in a great state that we really wish to 
maintain through careful and proper use. 

• The Tormek burnishing system is being refurbished. 
• The security systems have been upgraded to provide online 

notifications and access. 
• The area around The Shed has been planted out with native plants 

and covered with mulch. 

 
We will have very specific requirements to ensure the health of our 
members. 
 
Members Must:  

• Be double vaccinated and provide proof of vaccination.  

• Pre-book attendance through the Eventbrite system. You will be 
asked to confirm your vaccination status when registering. 

• Sign in using the Service NSW QR code app. The QR codes are 
posted at all of the entry doors. 

• Wear a mask inside 

• Observe the maximum number of people directions posted in each 
area 

• Observe social distancing of 1.5 meters depending on NSW Health 
Regulations in force 

Proof of vaccination 
 
This can be provided by:  

• Emailing your certificated direct from Medicare 
to kushed@bigpond.com 

• Showing proof of vaccination in your QR code app when that 
capability is deployed 

mailto:kushed@bigpond.com


 

• Showing your certificate or an image thereof to the coordinator when 
you attend. 

You will then be issued with a sticker for your name badge and you will not 
be required to provide proof again. 
 
You can now book in to attend The Shed from 18th October at 
 
 https://the-shed.eventbrite.com.au  
 
 
Brian Killin - President 
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